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(Denne tekst kopieres til brev med afdelingens brevhoved) 
 
 
 
Dear   
 
 
 
We have made an arrangement for you to visit our department on 
xx.xx.xxxx.  
 
According to the Danish Guidelines on preventing the transmission 
of methicillin-resistant staphylococcus aureus (MRSA), health 
personnel based in a country outside the Nordic countries should be 
screened for MRSA within 1 month before arrival. 
 
Therefore, 14 days before your arrival in our department we ask 
you to be tested for MRSA by your own general practitioner. If your 
test is positive for MRSA, you will need treatment, which must be 
initiated at the latest 24 hours before starting.  
 
On the day you start please bring documentation verifying your test 
results and possible treatment. Please note that failure to provide 
documentation can delay your visit in our department. 
 
We hope this does not inconvenience you too much and look 
forward to your visit to our department.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 


